Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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PENRO Marinduque
January 25, 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
THRU : The Assistant Regional Director for Management Services
ATTENTION : The Planning and Management Division
FROM : The OIC-PENR Officer
SUBJECT : CURRENT AND EMERGING ISSUES OF DENR - PENRO

MARINDUQUE AS OF JANUARY 25, 2023

Submitted is the current and emerging issues of DENR-PENRO Marinduque as of
January 25, 2023.

For information and record.
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PENRO MARINDUQUE
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ISSUES AND CONCERNS AS OF JANUARY 25, 2023

Office: PENRO Marinduque

CURRENT/EMERGING ISSUES

ACTION TAKEN/STRATEGIES
UNDERTAKEN

CONSTRAINTS & LIMITATIONS
ENCOUNTERED

CURRENT STATUS / REMARKS

PENRO-Marinduque FB Page subject for
deactivation. However, still waiting for
final instruction from the Regional Office

No posting has been made on PENRO-
Marinduque FB Page since November
2022. All articles and press releases are
posted in PENRO Marinduque official
website instead.

All articles including job announcement,
press releases and news about PENRO
Marinduque are posted on PENRO
Marinduque website thus this only gains
less interaction and clicks from netizens.

FB Page has not been deactivated
yet.




